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April 18, 1980

In reply, please
refer to LAC-6871

DOCKET NO. 50-409

Mr. James G. Keppler
Regional Director
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Directorate of Regulatory Operations
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

SUJJECT: DAIRYLAND POWER COOPERATIVE
LA CROSSE BOILING WATER REACTOR (LACBWR)
PROVISIONAL OPERATING LICENSE NO. DPR-45
IE BULLETIN NO. 80-07 - BWR JET PUMP ASSEMBLY FAILURE

REFERENCE: (1) NRC Letter, Keppler to Linder,
dated April 7, 1980.

Dear Mr. Keppler:

Reference (1) forwarded IE Bulletin 80-07, which requires
inspection and surveillance of BWR jet pumps. These requirements
are not applicable to the La Crosse Boiling Water Reactor due to
plant design which does not include jet' pumps. No fur.ther action
will be taken on IE Bulletin 80-07.

If there are any questions regarding this letter, please contact
us.

Very truly yours,

DAIRYLAND POWER COOPERATIVE
.
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Frank Linder, General M nager
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